
 

 

 
  

                                                 Friday 10th November 2023 

 
We have all enjoyed a busy return to Nursery and have started our new learning 

“Why do leaves go crispy?”. We have enjoyed exploring and describing our 

Autumn treasures and spotted some more signs of Autumn and seasonal change 

outdoors! We have also learnt some Autumn songs and played games on our 

smartboard.  

Everyone enjoyed learning Bonfire Night poems and used musical instruments to 

make firework sounds. We enjoyed fire-fighter role play and our favourite 

activity was making our own snack – breadstick sparklers! 

Please continue to view and engage with our learning and information on our 

Twitter pages. We love to share photographs of our learning journey in Nursery. 

 

In Nursery next week… 

We are looking forward to going on a Welly Walk around the school grounds and 

making our own leaf headbands to wear! We will be completing some Autumn leaf 

Art, looking at textures, colour and shapes of leaves and we will be learning some 

Autumn songs during our Phonics sessions.  
 

Home Activity… 
Please encourage your child to sing and perform actions to the Fireworks poem 
“Racing Rockets”. The poem can be decorated and coloured. 
 
For the weeks ahead… 

As outdoor play is part of our daily curriculum, please ensure that your child 

has wellies, a labelled coat and when needed, a hat and scarf.  

PE is on Fridays. Please send your child to Nursery wearing plain, dark 

coloured jogging bottoms or leggings and trainers/pumps. 

Please return Home Activity packs on Mondays for our ‘Show & Tell’ sessions. 

Please pay £1 snack money on Mondays or if you wish to pay for the half term 

it will be £7. Milk, snack and fruit is provided daily. 

                                  


